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Work continuing at Medlow Bath 
from 2 June 

Medlow Bath Upgrade 
June 2025 

 
 
 

Work is progressing on the Medlow 
Bath Upgrade with the project on track 
to be completed in late 2025. 

What work are we doing? 
Great Western Highway and Bellevue Crescent: 
• carrying out general earthworks, pavement 

and drainage works  
• using a vibratory roller for pavement works 
• constructing permanent concrete barrier 
• moving barriers and line marking to realign 

traffic between the intersection of Railway 
Parade and the Pedestrian bridge 

• constructing the shared path and driveways 
• relocating the Telstra phone box 
• minor landscaping works 
• adjusting fencing along the retaining wall 

Railway Parade: 
• landscaping opposite the train station 

Station Upgrade work: 

• removing the pedestrian level crossing on 31 May 
and 1 June. 

When we'll be working 
We will be working from 7am to 6pm, Monday to 
Friday and Saturday from 8am to 1pm. 

 

We expect to carry out nightwork for up to six shifts in 
June, weather permitting. Nightwork hours will be 
between 6pm and 7am, Monday to Thursday night.  

We will notify affected residents with dates, details of 
work locations, activities and likely impacts when they 
are confirmed. 

What will this mean for you? 
You may notice:  

• vibratory rollers will be used on and off during 
this period, causing vibrations that may be felt. 

Bus stop locations  
The temporary eastbound bus stop on the Highway 
will continue to be in place at the U-turn Bay on 
Railway Parade throughout June (see over). 

The temporary westbound bus stop will remain in its 
location during June (see over). 

Managing our impacts 
We aim to manage our work to avoid impacts to the 
community, residents and the environment. This 
includes  

• maintaining pedestrian and property access 

• turning off machinery when not in use 

• installing noise blankets 

• liaising with affected residents  

• offering alternative accommodation where 
triggered by environmental requirements.

Transport for NSW 

Transport for NSW pays respect to the Darug and Gundungurra people as the Traditional 
Custodians of the lands on which we work and pays respects to Elders past and present. 

https://www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy
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Traffic Impacts Contact us 
The Great Western Highway will remain open while we work.  
For the safety of workers and road users, there will be some  
temporary traffic changes including traffic control, lane 
closures, and a reduced speed limit of 40km/h in some areas. 
 
Road users and pedestrians are advised to follow the  
directions of signs and traffic control. 
 
For the latest updates, visit https://www.livetraffic.com/incident-
details/184704 or phone 132 701. 

 
24-hour phone line: 1800 953 777 
Press 1 for roadworks or 4 for 
Transport for NSW 

 

gwhmedlow@abergeldie.com 
gwh@arenco.com.au 

 

nswroads.work/gwhmedlow  

Medlow Bath Upgrade 51-
55 Currajong Street 
Parkes, NSW 2870 

 

 

Transport for NSW 
Location of work area 
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